
Letter to support pupils with the use of toilet facilities in the school setting

Date  _______________


To Whom it may concern
We are always happy to fully support any parent/guardian and child requiring access to toilet facilities at any school. 
Unrestricted access to clean, appropriate toilet facilities in the school setting is a basic requirement for health and dignity. 
Children must be supported to access toilet facilities in the way that they feel is necessary to support their health and wellbeing. 
As such, the Spinney Surgery will not be providing separate notes to specific pupils to allow them to use the toilet. It is inappropriate for individuals to be singled out in this manner. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Therefore, please accept this letter as confirmation that we support all children to access a toilet when they need to use it.
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